
CLASSIC CHEVY  CLUB 

Springfield, MO 

Bowtie News 

                                     
Hello Car Nuts, 

 

Well, the weather is much improved now so hopefully you have had an opportunity to 
get your pretty classics out for car shows. 

 

Please be sure to come to the meeting on Sunday, we have some fun ideas for the 
club to do. 

 

Father’s Day at College of the Ozarks (Keeter Center) on June 17th.  

Attached is the list of those who are reserved under the Classic Chevy Club. If you 
want to make a change, please let Norma know. 

 

DINNER-OUT NIGHTS HAS BEEN MOVED TO THE 4th MONDAY OF THE MONTH 

However the 4th Monday in May is Memorial Day so we will not meet for dinner this 
month. More on this at the meeting. 

 

State Rep. Report - Wendell says that the Eckler’s Classic Chevy State 
Representative’s show will be in Dayton, Ohio, June 20-24th.  It should be an awesome 
show plus it is only10 miles from the Patterson Air Force Museum.   

DON’T FORGET 

Bair’s Sports Grill - the 2nd Tuesday of each month a group of “car nuts” meet for 
dinner at, 3821 S. Campbell, Springfield. Come join us at 5:00 on, JUNE 12th. 

THE 25th ANNIVERSARY FALL FOLIAGE TOUR – is November 9-11, 2018  a copy 
of the flyer will be available on the info table.  



ELECTION OF OFFICERS - It’s almost time to think about who you would like to 
nominate for Officer Positions. Voting will be in August. 

 

CHRISTMAS PARTY – Mark your calendars for Tuesday, December 11th. 

 

HEY, BRING YOUR CLASSIC TO THE MEETING AND GO OUT FOR ICE CREAM 
AFTERWARDS AT BRAUM’S ON NATIONAL. 

 

                          

Jan Royster is home and getting better every day. 

Always keep our great country and our military in your prayers. 

The Lord is gracious and merciful; slow to anger and abounding in steadfast love. Psalm 145:8 

            

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU   HAPPY ANNIVERSARY TO YOU TWO                   
MAY        MAY  

   6 – Amanda Sikes       -12 – Greg & Amanda Sikes  

  11 – Susan Dugger 

  14 – Tom Bruton      

  17 – Helen Yakey        

  22 – Frances Peck 

  25 – John Baird 

  29 – David Eslick-  

 

JUNE       JUNE 

 5 – Bud Janes       1-  Paul & Helen Yakey 

 7 – Junior Eagon      6 - Bobby & Robin Goss 

18 – Gretchen Richart      8 – Gene & Barbara Putnam 

21 – Donna Eagon 

26 – Jan Royster 

  



          2017/18 OFFICERS                                                                                                                     
      President                        Vice President  Secretary  Treasurer 

     Dennis Taube    Larry Fortner   Helen Fortner  Dan Kuhn 

    417-724-0989               417-374-7363  417-374-7363  417-890-1944 

    417-209-6196                       417-880-4989  417-839-2901  417-619-5448 

 normaleet@yahoo.com                    1h1097@att.com   1h1097@att.net  wdkmjh@att.net 

  Ecklers State Rep     Sergeant of Arms 

  Wendell Royster     Johnny Cox 

  417-883-6541      417-732-7543 
  Jwrcameo5@att.net      Rockin.horse@att.net  

   

 Bowtie Editor   Activities Committee       Communication Committee 

 Norma Taube      Dennis Taube    Charles Mahaffey 

 417-724-0989       Reta Bruffey 

 417-209-6197        
 normaleet@yahoo.com 

 

The Classic Chevy Club was formed in 1972 for the enjoyment, preservation and restoration of Classic 
Chevy’s.  Members need not own a car, but a sincere interest is requested. Dues are $24.00 a year, payable in 
August, but are pro-rated at $2.00 per month, if you join after August.  

 

Scheduled dates for 2018 are: April 15, May 20, June 17, July 15, August 19, September 16 and October 21st,  
unless we have an event planned or date change. 

 

MEETINGS ARE HELD AT 

THE LIBRARY CENTER 

4653 S. CAMPBELL AVE. 

SPRINGFIELD, MO 65810 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


